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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

News Release 
In December, 2013, The Falmouth Police Department was awarded $5000.00 in an OUI enforcement grant from the Bureau of Highway Safety.  The goal of this grant was to have dedicated enforcement details during a two week national “Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over” impaired driving campaign.   These took place between December 13th 2013-January 1st, 2014 and August 15th – September 1st, 2014. 

Below are the results of these two national campaigns for the Falmouth Police Department;
Vehicles Stopped:  166

Arrest for OUI: 8
Criminal and Traffic Summonses: 20 

Warnings: 138

We thank the public for their continued support during this campaign in calling the police department in regards to impaired and dangerous drivers and understanding our heavy presence on the roads.  It is our priority and commitment that we continue our efforts to make these roads safe for all to travel.
Contact:  Lt. John Kilbride
